
 

 

Policy No.: 5090 

Board Approved: September 13, 1973 

Revised: 
 

 

Professional Membership 
 
 

 
Membership in professional organizations or a particular association relevant to the 

individual’s discipline or area of interest and responsibility is encouraged. Staff members 

are also encouraged to assume leadership roles such as holding office, working on a 

committee, presenting a paper, or participating in conferences or meetings of these 

associations. Such involvement should be approved in advance when possible by the 

principal administrative officer to whom the individual is responsible. 
 


